
 

 

 

 

Dear Maryknollers, 

In an effort to keep you all updated with the latest news from Maryknoll, we wanted to be sure to share 
this very well done interview of Sr. Antoinette (Nonie) Gutzler, President of the Maryknoll Sisters. Sr. 
Nonie was interviewed by Richard French for his live broadcast on the Regional News Network (RNN), 
which aired on 4/30/20.  In the video, Sister Nonie discusses the Covid-19 outbreak at the Sisters 
Center.  After the interview, Mr. French announced the RNN parent company made a corporate donation 
of $10,000 to the Maryknoll Sisters and encourages others to provide monetary support as well! 

Thank you for your concern, support and reaching out to our Sisters.  

To view the interview, click here: https://youtu.be/WS2docvBl2w 

 

Love and prayers with our Good Shepherd, 

Sister Jeanne 

SRJ  
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